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August 7, 2015 
 
Mark Lombard – Director  
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Docket No. 71-9373 
 
Subject: Application Request for a Certificate of Compliance (CoC) for Holtec’s Model No. 
HI-STAR 190 Type B(U)F Transportation Package 
   
Dear Mr. Lombard: 
 
We are pleased to submit Holtec’s application for the design certification of the HI-STAR 190 
Transportation Package pursuant to 10 CFR Part 71.  Enclosure 1 contains Holtec’s proposed 
Certificate of Compliance (CoC) for your convenience.  Enclosure 2 contains the proprietary 
Safety Analysis Report (SAR) for the HI-STAR 190 Package.  Enclosure 3 contains a non-
proprietary version of this report.  Enclosure 4 contains an affidavit prepared in accordance with 
10 CFR 2.390 requesting that Enclosure 2 be withheld from public disclosure due to its 
proprietary information.   
 
Holtec will be submitting the SAR supporting information by separate letter within the next 
week.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (856)-797-0900 ext. 3951. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Kimberly Manzione 
Licensing Manager 
Holtec International 
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Enclosure 1:  Proposed CoC 71-9373 for the HI-STAR 190 Package (non-proprietary) 
Enclosure 2:  HI-2146214 - HI-STAR 190 Safety Analysis Report Revision 0 (proprietary) 
Enclosure 3:  HI-2146214 - HI-STAR 190 Safety Analysis Report Revision 0 (non-proprietary) 
Enclosure 4: Affidavit Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390 to Withhold Information from Public 
Disclosure 
 
 
cc: (via email)   
 Michelle Sampson, USNRC 

Pierre Saverot, USNRC 
Holtec Users Group 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


